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Peek-A-Boo Event ​-​ On April 17th, we had a total of 13 families/27 people who were in 
attendance. We had some cookies and punch for our refreshments. We displayed our 
vision boards of our new PCCC infant/toddler and preschool rooms. We shared our new 
playground area for our PCCC and our replacement piece for the school age 
equipment. And finally with the help of Mr. Ty Natzke, we put together a BASP 
presentation that had testimonies from our current program kids.  
 
School Age Summer Care Enrollment​ - ​We currently have 6 summer children 
enrolled for our school age summer care program. We are hoping that this will increase 
as it gets closer.  
 
Full-Day Child Care Enrollment ​- ​We have 9 children who are enrolled for child care 
program come fall. Three for infant/toddler area, three for preschool and three that are 
new 4k students. Most of the children are scheduled for 3 to 4 days a week.  
 
Probationary License​ - On the night of our Peek-A-Boo event we had our final 
probationary visit with the state. It was a short visit and she also took the time to walk 
through our event. We were in compliance with all state regulations.  
 
2 Year License ​- We have been issued our 2-year license. We will be under review 
again come July/August depending on how soon our PCCC remodel will be finished. At 
that time, we will undergo a building inspection for all PCCC rooms and have our visit 
with our state licensing specialist. Given everything is in order, we will be all set to open 
the full-day center come fall.  
 
 
 
  

 
 


